CITY OF WHITE SALMON, WASHINGTON
P.O. BOX 2139, WHITE SALMON, WA 98672
PHONE: (509) 493-1133

DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE (DNS)

Description of Proposal: City of White Salmon, Washington - Transmission Main Replacement Phase |

Proponent: City of White Salmon

Location of Proposal:  Along Buck Creek Road (B-1000)
(Township 4 North, Range 10 East, Sections 16, 21, 22, 27, 34, and 35)

Lead Agency:

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have probable significant adverse
impact on the environment if mitigated. An Environmental Impact Statement is not required under
Revised Code of Washington 43.21C.030 (2) (c). This decision was made after review of a completed
environmental checklist and other information on file with the lead agency. This information is available
to the public on request.

[] There is no comment period for the DNS.

Iz This DNS is issued under Washington Administrative Code 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not
act on this proposal for 14 days from the date below. Comments must be received by April 12, 2022.

Responsible Official: Marla Keethler

Position: Mayor

Address: P.O. Box 2139, White Salmon, Washington 98672
Signature: vaAV%\/—

Date: March 30, 2022
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